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Dear Nampa Christian Family and Friends, 
 

This time of year it is fitting to reflect on the blessings bestowed upon our school, our students 
and families. What a beautiful season it is to give thanks to our Lord, Jesus Christ! We thank Him 
for giving us the privilege of serving Him and raising the wonderful children He gave us. We are 
especially grateful He allowed us to educate our children in a Christian school environment. 

 
We would like to invite you to take part in the Nampa Christian Schools Annual Fund. Tuition 
only covers approximately 75% of the annual operating costs, therefore, the Annual Fund is 
critical for us to meet the needed balance. In year’s past we’ve been able to keep updated with 
technology, hire and retain skilled educators and staff, increase campus safety, and improve our 
athletic programs. To continue this charge, we need a significant investment in our operating 
budget through this year’s Annual Fund. Gifts to the Annual Fund enable us to enrich and 
enhance our students’ educational experience through state-of-the-art technology, the purchase 
of innovative Christian curriculum, and the maintenance of our physical assets. 

 
Enclosed you will find an explanation of the tax benefits your Annual Fund gift provides. 
Nampa Christian will receive Annual Fund gifts between now and the end of May 2018 so 
you are more than welcome to give in a manner that best suits your financial situation.  

 
Please prayerfully consider what God would have you give. Remember that many employers 
will match your contribution. Thank you so much for taking the time to read this and commit to 
the worthy cause of Christian education. May God’s richest blessings be upon you and your 
family! 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Greg Wiles, Ed.D. 
Superintendent, Nampa Christian Schools 

 
 
 
 
 

www.NampaChristianSchools.com/giving/annualfund 
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